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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/033318-2022 

Not applicable

C20011 - Supply and Repair of Ladders

Kent Fire and Rescue Service

F14: Notice for changes or additional information

Notice identifier: 2022/S 000-033318
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-037efb  
Published 24 November 2022, 9:29am

Section I: Contracting authority/entity

I.1) Name and addresses

Kent Fire and Rescue Service

The Godlands, Straw Mill Hill, Tovil

Maidstone

ME15 6XB

Contact

Mr Dave Smith

Email

david.smith2@kent.fire-uk.org

Telephone

+44 1622692121

Country

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/033318-2022
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/033318-2022
mailto:david.smith2@kent.fire-uk.org
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United Kingdom

Region code

UK - United Kingdom

Internet address(es)

Main address

http://www.kent.fire-uk.org/

Buyer's address

http://www.kent.fire-uk.org/

http://www.kent.fire-uk.org/
http://www.kent.fire-uk.org/
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

C20011 - Supply and Repair of Ladders

Reference number

DN614989

II.1.2) Main CPV code

35000000 - Security, fire-fighting, police and defence equipment

II.1.3) Type of contract

Supplies

II.1.4) Short description

The Framework Authority is therefore seeking to establish a national framework for
ladders consisting of 3 Lots used on Fire Appliances-Lot 1 - Repairable Ladders - Riveted
Type (requires no welding)Lot 2 - Repairable ladders - Welded type Lot 3 Unrepairable
ladders - Swaged Type. Lots 1 and 2 will also include the provision of repairs and
maintenance services and the provision of associated training services to allow for in-
house repair, servicing and maintenance of ladders. The Framework Authority is therefore
seeking a single supplier for each of Lots 1, 2 and 3.The Framework Authority anticipates
entering into a Framework Agreement (one for each of the Lots 1, 2 and 3) with the
successful supplier(s). Organisations permitted to enter into Call-Off Agreement(s)
pursuant to such Framework Agreement(s) will be able to direct award to whichever
supplier best meets their requirements in terms of current operational needs and
compatibility with existing equipment and appliances. Organisations permitted to enter
into Call-Off Agreement(s) pursuant to such Framework Agreement(s) include all Fire and
Rescue Authorities and other Blue Light Emergency Services (as defined under the list of
category 1 responders set out in the Civil Contingencies Act 2004 and which includes
Police Forces, British Transport Police, Ambulance Services and the Maritime and
Coastguard Agency, within the British Islands (as defined in section 5 of the Interpretation
Act 1978)(each a “Participating Authority” and together referred to as the “Participating
Authorities”)
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Section VI. Complementary information

VI.6) Original notice reference

Notice number: 2022/S 000-031156

Section VII. Changes

VII.1) Information to be changed or added

VII.1.2) Text to be corrected in the original notice

Section number

DEFAULT

VII.2) Other additional information

For clarity estimated total value of this Framework is £8 million
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